
Ottumwa Bird Club 
January 1945. 

The Ottumwa Bird Club met January 4, 
in the Courier Auditorium. 

Lawrence (Jim) Voss gave a report 
~~ of the Christmas Bird Census which was 

taken on December 24, 1944. 

President Ayres conducted an "INDOOR 
HIKE" using study skins of 48 species of 
birds which were loaned to us by Jack 
Musgrove, museum director of the Iowa State 
Department of History and Archives in Des 
Moines. This meeting was especially 
enjoyed by those members who are not able 
to go on the hikes. 


